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3 March 2025 
 

Iftar at Porter Croft 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to Porter Croft’s very first school Iftar meal on Monday 17th of March 2025 at 
17:30.  
 
Iftar is the breaking of the fast by Muslims during the holy month of Ramadan. It is a time of unity, generosity and 
spiritual reflection.  
 
This invitation is for pupils, parents and carers of Porter Croft Primary, no matter your belief or background. 
Limited tickets will be available on a first come, first served basis from the school office. You can obtain up to 4 
free tickets per booking. Pupils must be accompanied by an adult.  
 
Following the breaking of the fast, prayer (optional) will be offered in the playground, so please bring a mat if you 
will be praying.  
 
We’d also love to invite everyone to bring a dish to share (please note that all dishes must be halal or vegetarian 
and clearly labelled with ingredients).  
 
Parents and carers will be responsible for supervising their children at the Iftar and will accept responsibility for 
managing any allergies your children may have.  
 
We are looking for volunteers to help on the day, so please attend the planning meeting on the 7th March 2025 at 
9am in the main hall. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Cath Thomas and Sara Summun Khan 
 Headteacher                             Parent 
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